Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
July 23, 2018

Michael H. & Lisa McMahon
139 Stage Road
Hampstead, NH 03841

Donetta Haley
PO Box 367
Barrington, NH 03825

Re:  234-25, 31 & 31.4-GR & V -18-ZBA Variance (Owners: Haley/McMahon) Request by applicant
for a variance from Article 6, Section 2.6 perimeter buffers for the 100’ buffer not to apply to
Meetinghouse Road and Oakhill Road as depicted on the development plan, (Map 234, Lots
25, 31 & 31.4} in the General Residential (GR) and Village (V) Districts. By: Chris Berry, Berry
Surveying & Engineering; 335 Second Crown Point Road; Barrington, NH 03825,

Dear applicant:

This is to inform ydu that the Barrington Zoning Board at its July 18, 2018 meeting CONTINUED the
application referenced above to the August 15, 2018 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
7)%/@[@%/5/@“4’

Marcia J. Gasses
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cC: file



Marcia Gasses
W

From: crberry@metrocast.net

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 4:47 PM
To: Marcia Gasses; Barbara Irvine
Subject: Qakhill - Meetinghouse ZBA Continue

Good afternoon Marecia,

We would like to continue the case on Meetinghouse Road to the August meeting. As yon know we have filed a design review which
will be heard by the planning board ahead of that meeting. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sent from my LG V30, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone



